
Pete Harris 
Sgt.-at-arms 

 

“Union members don’t give up, we get the job done!” 

 

Pete is a 3rd generation member of Local #517, starting back 

in 1989. Pete has worked Union his entire life and feels it’s 

an honor to work with his Union sisters and brothers every 

day. Pete enjoys surfing, fishing, and hunting, and is 

committed to staying active with local #517 by participating 

in demonstrations/job actions, political events, group 

meetings/events, contract negotiations, and with Central 

Labor Councils. 

 

(386)334-8939 

petetimothyharris@yahoo.com 
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